
From: Stamp Elliot 
Sent: 23 May 2014 10:51 
To: Le Mare, Ben, Planning 
Subject: Network Rail Consultation - 2014/2712/P 

Dear Ben, 

Thank you very much for consulting with Network Rail in regards to reserved matters planning application 
2014.12712/P. 

Network Rai/ and the developer are currently in communication in relation to the development 

A t e  result Network Rail has no further observations to make in relation to this planning application. 

Thank you 

Kind Regards 

Elliot Stamp 
Town Planning Technician 
1 Eversholt Street 
London, NVV1 2DN 

www networkrail co.uk/orooerly 

Please send all Notifications and Consultations to T o w n P t o r k r a L l  co oak or by post to Network Rail, 
Town Planning, 5 '  Floor, 1 Eversholt Street, London, NIN1 2DN 
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The content o f  this email (and any attachment) is confidential. l inear also be legally privileged or otherwise 
protected from disclosure. 

This email should not be used by :lltyolte orhe is not an on gloat inleelded recipient, nor may it be copied or 
disclosed to anyone who is not an o In ended red 

If  you have received this email by mistake please notify us by entail it 
and any copies front your system. 
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